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NEWSLETTER

The Christmas spirit was alive and well at Shannon

Oaks Vancouver during the delightful Christmas

Market! Residents, friends, and family gathered to

enjoy delicious treats, cups of hot chocolate, and the

cheerful buzz of holiday joy. Bringing an extra touch of

magic to the event, Santa made a special appearance,

spreading smiles as he listened to wishes and posed

for photos. Visitors also explored a variety of vendors

offering festive goods. It was a day full of fun, laughter,

and cherished moments. A heartfelt thanks to our

volunteers and team members who made this

wonderful celebration possible! 

A Festive Christmas Market at Shannon Oaks Vancouver
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An Unforgettable Christmas Gala at
Shannon Oaks Oak Bay

Let 's  get social  -  Fol low us on social  media!

Spreading Holiday Cheer
Thank you, Grade 12 students of

Rutland Senior Secondary, for

spreading holiday cheer at Sun

Pointe Village by decorating our

Christmas trees and brightening

everyone’s day with your kindness!

 Every bite a joyful celebration
Start your morning with a twist —

gingerbread-man shaped pancakes!

Unleash creativity and enjoy laughter-

filled breakfasts with our residents.

Thanks to Kim and Doreen for crafting

this delightful breakfast experience!

Happy Holidays!
Wishing you a Merry Christmas

filled with joy and a Happy New

Year brimming with love, peace,

and blessings!

Our Christmas Gala at Shannon Oaks Oak Bay was truly

enchanting — a night to remember! The highlight was

the magnificent dinner prepared by our hospitality

team, who went above and beyond to craft a feast

that will live in our hearts. Marjorie, one of our newest

residents, shared a touching sentiment, saying, “That

was the best meal I’ve ever had in my whole life!” 

Moments like this remind us why we do what we do.

This event was more than just a gathering; it was a

testament to our community’s connection and the

love that binds us together. The joy and gratitude on

our residents' faces captured the essence of the

holiday season — connection, warmth, and kindness.

Thank you to everyone who contributed to making

this gala a heartwarming success!


